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 BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
 INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the 
Catholic Church by Baptism or 
Profession of Faith.  For more 
information, call Missy Lowrey 
314-630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Chapel 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

Sacraments/Other Information 

 
 
 
 

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the world  
 

 

August 29, 2021 
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403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org 
 
  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 
 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

In Residence 
Rev. Patrick Russell 
 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
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Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
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peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Director of Music Ministry 
326 Parker Bishop 
parker.assumptionmusic@gmail.com 
 
 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
Abvparishcouncil3721 
@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Welcome 
Happy 150th Anniversary, 
 

I think the older I get the more I appreciate how long 150 
years is, but also the more realistic and relatable that amount 
of time is.  I celebrated a birthday a few weeks ago, while some of the 
younger school kids thought I might be 150 I only turned 58.  But with that 
age I’ve been able to start appreciating how much has happened over my 
life time, and the changes that have occurred, but also the things my parents 
or grandparents may have experienced and already experienced when I was 
young and they were my age or older.  My father is turning 95 this year, and 
his parents were both born in the 1880’s, almost back to that year of 1871.  
It is easiest to consider how different things were back then, and yet it is not 
that distant, and we can also see how things were the same. 
 

When this parish was founded the local people wanted a church where they 
could come to worship, a school to educate their children, a community to 
raise them in their faith.  To provide for them all that they could so they 
could live out the lives God had created them for.   We may have e-mails 
and texts now instead of handwritten letters, have cars instead of horses or 
just walking, even be able to have distance learning online from our school 
instead of the first teacher to teach twenty children in a one room school, 
but we still want the same for ourselves, our children, and our community. 
 

Over the last 150 years we have recorded baptisms for 9,031 people here at 
Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish.  We currently have 9,196 
Catholics registered in our parish.  In some ways we are a full representation 
of that history today.  We look back and are grateful for the long history of 
those who have brought our parish community through the last 150 years, 
but we realize how we need to continue to do so today for ourselves, our 
children, our community, and the future.  As we go into our 151st year may 
we continue to find Christ here, and bring Christ to the world.  
 
Peace, 

 Fr. Nick 

NOMINATIONS FOR PARISH COUNCIL!! 
 

With some of our pastoral planning we are also restructuring our Parish Council.  The 
Council will help the pastor to keep track of the progress of each commission, help 
them to work together as needed, and assist the pastor in making other decisions for the 
parish.  The Parish Council is comprised of 12 people who will serve 3 year terms each, 
requiring 4 new people each year.  I would ask that you consider if you or someone you 
know may be called to serve our parish in this manner. 
 

To nominate yourself or someone else for the parish council please e-mail me at  
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org.  Once we have received our nominations we will 
have an evening where the nominees can find out more specifically what is involved as 
a Parish Council member to help them discern if this is appropriate for them.  New 
council members will be drawn from those accepting their nomination at Mass.   
 

Any questions... please contact Fr. Nick or any of our current Parish Council members. 
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The MINISTRY of RCIA SPONSORS 
 

A number of people are ready to begin the RCIA journey. They need sponsors!  RCIA sponsors represent the Catholic 
Church as friends and companions in faith. Most important, they provide a listening ear, an encouraging heart, and a 
prayerful presence. You do not have to be “teachers” . 
 

Being an RCIA sponsor is both an opportunity to share your faith with others and an opportunity to deepen your own 
experience of faith. They do have to be fully-initiated Catholics, (Baptism, Confirmation and Eucharist), who would like 
to be a companion to someone who is becoming Catholic.  Please consider prayerfully this invitation to become an 
RCIA sponsor.  Contact: Missy Lowrey, RCIA coordinator: 314-630-3983. 

Are you longing for meaning in your life? 
Are you longing to be part of something much greater than yourself? 

Do you desire to connect to God but do not know how? 
Do you desire to know more about Jesus Christ as He is proclaimed, 

        Celebrated, and lived in the Catholic Church? 
Are there some burning questions that are holding you back from being Catholic? 

Are you a baptized Catholic but have not received the Sacrament of  
First Holy Communion or Confirmation? 

                       

 Then RCIA is for you! 
 

RCIA - The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults - is the ancient process whereby adults come to enter the 
Catholic Church.  It is a spiritual journey involving prayer, study and fellowship.  The goal of RCIA is to learn 
more about the Catholic faith, to deepen one's love for God, and to walk more closely as a disciple of Jesus.  
RCIA classes have began but it is not too late to attend. Call Missy Lowry at 314-630-3983 for information. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

Would it peak your interest to 
see what 50+ Club is about!? 

 

Our first meeting of the year is finally 
here!! Welcome EVERY ONE! 

Do you want a good, fun way to get  
involved in our parish community?   

See what our  50+ Group has been doing 
the past 20 years.  All current members 
and those interested in becoming mem-
bers are invited to our Fellowship Re-
ception, Monday, September 27th at   

7:00pm.  Refreshments and light snacks 
will be provided. Bob and Liz Allmeyer 
are our new CO-presidents and will talk 

about their faith journey and why 
they’re involved with our 50 + Club. 

Any questions, please email Liz and Bob 
at lizallmeyer@gmail.com or call  636 

240-8638, or call Ruth R. 636 294-3921. 

   Assumption Parish Family, 
 

Our heart breaking loss of Michelle Warren has been 
touched by your love and prayers.  We are humbled 
by your generous hearts. We are blessed in your 
kindness. We are thankful for your presence in our 
loss and lives. 
 

Nancy Warren and Family 

Assumption Adoration Chapel 
 

Jesus is waiting for you. 
Schedule an hour with HIM! 

https://assumptionbvm.weadorehim.com 
 

Select a date and time and register for  
a 1/2 hour or a FULL hour. 
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Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
Readings 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am  Ruth Ell 
8:00am  John Rothermich 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Ez 1:1-6 
Gospel: Lk 8:16-18_____________     
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY 9.20.21 

6:30am Hugo Nanny 
8:00am Lester Wood 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Eph 4:1-7,11-13 
Gospel: Mt 9:9-13____________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Sr. Dory Obermann, CPPS 
8:00am Helen Marie Copeland 
 
____________________________ 
1st Reading: Ezr 9:5-9 
Gospel:  Lk 9:1-6______________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY 9.22.21 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

Are you called to share the Word of God with children? 
 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word is designed so young children can hear and expe-
rience the scripture readings in an age-appropriate way.  We need  volunteers to 
breathe life into our program.  If you would like to share your time and talent, 
please contact: Ann Marie Quan at (636)240-1020 or  aquan@abvmtech.org 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 
will listen to 

you.  When you 
look for Me, 
you will find 

Me.  Yes, when 
you seek Me 
with all your 

heart, I will let 
you find Me…”  

 

Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

TUESDAY 9.21.21 

Attending Sunday Mass out of obligation is a good 
start, but you really don’t get to experience the full 
Love, Joy and Peace of our Catholic faith.  Think of 
anything you do out of obligation versus out of 
love. Obligation is more of a legal requirement. Love 
is something you really want to do.  When obligated, 
our needs are usually the center of our atten-

tion.  When in love, the other person (or God in this case) is the center of our attention.  
 

Obligation implies that we do the minimum required.  We do just enough to pass.  It’s like taking a class 
and shooting for a “C” grade instead of trying for an “A”.  Obligation suggests that we count the minutes 
until it’s over because our heart really isn’t in it.  We really don’t want to be there. Obligation suggests that 
we don’t like talking about it, unless it is to complain, and we may even feel embarrassed being part of it. 
 

Love, on the other hand is different.  With love, there are no limits. You want to spend as much time as 
you can with the other person.  You try to stay in constant communication. You can’t wait to see the other 
person again.  You plan for the next time you will be together.  When you are in love, you are willing to 
give everything you have for the other person. When you are in love, you want to tell the whole world 
about it!  
 

Just like our human relationships, our relationship with God will take time to grow and deepen.  And, just 
like our human relationships, if we want to become friends with someone, we have to take time to talk with 
them to get to know them.  This is the same for God.  To grow in love and friendship requires patience and 
humility on our part.  (And, more than one hour a week at Sunday Mass). 
 

The question in many parishes is how do we encourage people to return to Sunday Mass?  Let’s focus on 
helping people mature in their love and friendship with God.  Let’s encourage people to attend Sunday 
Mass because they want to be there and not out of obligation.  How?  Let’s build a path of discipleship for 
everyone.  From the person in our parish community that is barely hanging on to their belief to the person 
that is one breath from sainthood.  Let’s help people move from obligation to living out their faith through 
love. 
 

Pick a couple of family members, friends or neighbors who may have stalled in the obligation phase of 
their faith life and share your God story with them.  You’ll help each grow in friendship with God and with 
each other.  In our parish communities, maybe it’s time to reorganize our structures, processes and minis-
tries to help people take those small, incremental steps on their path to holiness. 
 
Let’s continue on the same path of our parish founders… Let’s help everyone take one step closer to 
God.  Let’s make disciples.  Let make disciples into disciple-makers.  Let’s help people move from 
obligation TO love for God. Happy 150th Anniversary Assumption Parish!!           

                May you find Christ here… May you bring Christ to the world. 

Week at a Glance 
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Men of Assumption Parish, Come Join us for…That Man is You! 
Saturday Mornings – Next Session is Saturday, September 25th  
We meet in the lower hall of the Knights of Columbus building across from the school 
on 3rd St.  Our start time is 7:15am with Breakfast.  After a short video and table dis-
cussion, we’ll have you on your way by 8:30am.   Contact Deacon Richard at  
DeaconRichard@charter.net or by cell at 314-397-2433 for more information. 

Pray the Rosary Before  
Weekend Masses:  

 

Join us in Church 30 minutes 
before each weekend Mass for 
the Rosary. We gather and pray 
before the Holy Family Statue.   

8:00am Kristi Nickles & Family 
5:00pm Madeleine Guccione 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Zec 2:5-9, 14-15 
Gospel: Lk 8:4-15 
___________________________ 
4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Needs of Immigrants and 
Refugees 
8:00am Marie Sharp 
 

__________________________ 
1st Reading: Hg 1:1-8 
Gospel: Lk 9:7-9 
___________________________ 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

THURSDAY  9.23.21 
6:30am  Caroline Wolf 
8:00am  Joe & Geraldine Hoff 
 
 
___________________________ 
1st Reading: Hg 2:1-9 
Gospel: Lk 9:18-22 
____________________________  
7:30-7:50 am Church 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  9.24.21 SATURDAY  9.25.21 
8:00am Henry Prinster 
10:00am Ken Naumann 
12:00pm John Colyer 
5:30pm  People of the Parish 
____________________________ 
1st Reading: Wis 2:12, 17-20 
2nd Reading: Jas 3:16-4:3 
Gospel:  Mk 9:30-37__________                  
By appointment 

SUNDAY  9.26.21 

 Sacristan Ministry Help Needed 

Help is most needed in support of the 8:00 am daily  
Liturgy.  Support at all of our liturgies are greatly  

welcomed.  Please contact: Vicki Briggs 314-518-4048  
or victoria.j.briggs@charter.net for any questions. 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 

comes  
from the  

Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

 
 
 

Please pray for the  
repose of the soul of: 

 

 

Dolores Roberts 
Of Our Parish Family 

 

Sherri Lesch 
Wife of Jim Lesch 

All are Welcome,  
Every TUESDAY!    

Please come and pray for peace 
and special intentions.  The  

Rosary, Perpetual Help   
Devotions and Benediction: 

Tuesdays at 6:15pm  
in the Chapel.   

Lectors NEEDED  
Saturday, 8:00am Mass 

For more information,  
please contact Barb Stettner at:  

636-978-5930 or  
creativebarb@charter.net. 

FRIENDS OF THE POOR WALK - Sept. 25th 
Great opportunity for fellowship while assisting our SVDP! 

Welcome groups or individuals of all ages and sizes. 
Quail Ridge Park in Wentzville 

Registration begins at 9:00 am.  Walk begins at 10:00 am 
Coffee and donuts provided, lunch is served after. 

You can walk as far as you like. 
Visit www.fopwalk.org to register, or call Mary Luntz at 

636-751-5286.  All donations collected by our parishioners  
remain in OUR PARISH SVDP. 

OUR NEXT CEMETERY CLEAN-UP 
will be on Saturday, October 2, from 9-10 
am.  Please join members of the cemetery 
committee as we remove trash, weathered/
broken items or items contrary to our ceme-
tery regulations.  Please remove any items 
from your loved one’s gravesite that you want 

to keep, so that they are not discarded.  For more information, 
contact Angie Bauman at 636-578-2185 (call or text) 
or bauman.est2008@gmail.com.  

**Just a reminder – in the periods between our clean-up days, 
please respect the feelings of others and do not disturb the flow-
ers and decorations on the gravesites.  If you notice an unseem-
ly item or any incident of vandalism or theft, please report it to 
the parish business manager.  Thank you. 
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Middle School Math and the 150th 
entire student body PICTURE 
This 150th year brings back memories and opportunities.  One idea for this year’s celebration is have a 
drone take a picture of our entire student body.  All students and faculty/staff will be designing  the 
“1”, the “5” and the “0” on the upper parking lot.   
 

How was this accomplished?  Our Middle School Math 
teacher, Mrs. Placatka, worked with her 7th grade stu-
dents in Math class.  Using concepts of “upscaling”, the 
drawing of the 150 was outlined on the lot and students 
chalked in the area for the student body to use.  On Fri-
day, August 27th, the drone flew overhead and took a 
snapshot of our “ABVM student body 150”. 

 
 

Another 8th Grader 

attended the Joseph Baldwin Academy 

at Truman 

Each year Middle School Principals are asked to nominate 
students for the Joseph Baldwin Academy held at Truman 
State during the summer months.  Nomination qualifications 

are identified as those who are high achievers as indicated by GPA, IQ, enrollment in 
gifted courses, high standardized test scores, or some equivalent measurement. The Joseph Baldwin 
Academy offers highly talented students a head start on their future university careers by allowing 
them to spend three weeks as college freshmen: they move into a residence hall, adapt to living with a 
roommate, eat dorm food, make new friends, attend classes, and work with Truman State’s faculty.  
 

Another student from Assumption that attended Truman State was Madison Huff.  Madison’s                            
study program was the “Writer’s Craft”, under the direction of Dr. D’Agostino, Truman English 
Department professor.  In working with Madison, he commented, “ We began our inquiries with 

our lenses zoomed in on a single word, to peel the layers of sound and sense from our most (or least) favorite one. 
Madison’s poem reconfigured the assignment (thankfully) to celebrate words plural, all of them, the whole proliferat-
ing swarm of words linking into phrases and sentences, paragraphs and books. It was this kind of fresh approach to 
any writing prompt that this summer’s writers quickly came to rely on from Madison. She was the most thoughtful 
and reflective writer in the group, and any topic or text she considered always yielded surprising insights and rewards 
under her pen. 
 

I’m especially grateful for Madison’s responses to our readings, those examples that model new possible approaches 
to explore in our notebooks. Not all young writers have the critical faculties to transplant writers’ strategies and 
“moves” into their own creative experiments. Madison always demonstrated how to identify specific parts of a  
writer’s style, and then how to try them out in our own writing. It’s such a crucial lesson for writers to learn, and with 
Madison, we had the perfect example to help guide our inquiries.” 
Congratulations, Madison! 
 

Hope you enjoyed reading about Assumption and our students! 
God Bless, 
Pat Hensley 

 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

From the  Principal’s  Pen 



September 19, 2021 

Happy Fall Semester! We hope that the beginning of this school year has been 

blessed and going well so far. We are fully back in action this week and SO ready 
for an incredible semester of fun, faith and community with Life Teen and espe-
cially with our new EDGE Middle School Youth Ministry!  
 

Life Teen International chooses a theme annually to guide our ministry efforts for the 
year, both for EDGE and Life Teen. This year’s theme is “New Fire” – all about the trans-
formative presence of the Holy Spirit. When our lives are filled with meaning, 
when we care for others, and when we depend on the Lord, we give the Holy Spir-
it permission to do what only the Holy Spirit can do. The New Fire of the Holy 
Spirit that fell at Pentecost on the Apostles falls fresh on us today, as we discover 
how to answer God’s call in our own unique time in history. Come, Holy Spirit!  

 

Here’s what’s going on this week 
September 19 – Life Night: What’s Your Story? 
6:30 – 8:30 pm in Hall C  
All high school teens are invited to a night of fun, food, and faith. 
Following up from our incredible kick off this night is all about 
YOU and your story! Teens, expect dinner, friends old and new 
and a look into how important your story is to us and to the Lord. We can’t wait to see you there! 
 

September 21 – LT Alpha Youth Launch Party 
6:30 – 8:30 pm in LT HQ 
Fun, food, faith, and open discussion on the big questions of life, begins Wednesday, September 21 
from 6:30 – 8:30 pm at LT HQ. Whether you’re solid in our Catholic beliefs and want to explore it 
more OR aren’t sure where you’re at with the Faith and have questions, Alpha is 
for YOU! We can’t wait to see what Alpha means for you. 
 

September 22 - EDGE Middle School Ministry: Black Panther – How do I know what is right?   
6 – 7:30 pm in Hall C 
All 7th & 8th graders are invited to the EDGE - our new middle school youth min-
istry program! In tandem with 7th & 8th grade PSR, EDGE seeks to foster com-
munity, joy, and getting to know Christ and the teachings of our faith in a power-
ful and dynamic way. This is our second night and we will continue looking 
at virtue through the lens of Marvel Superheroes. Middle schoolers, you can 
expect superheroes, candy, music, fun, games, and the transformative power 
of our Catholic faith. We can’t wait to see what EDGE means for you!  
  

 
October 29-31 – Life Teen Fall Retreat at Marianist  
Retreat Center in Eureka 
January 19-23 – Gen Life Pro-Life Pilgrimage in  
Washington, D.C. 
March 4-6 – Luke 18 at Assumption 

Have a question?  Contact Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Ministry  

636-240-3721 ext. 243 or becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com  -  Instagram: @assumption_life_teen 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FOR-
MATION 

Continuous 
conversion 

of mind 
and heart 
"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

Connect with us on Social Media:  
Instagram: @assumption_life_teen // @assumption_edge 
Facebook: Assumption Life Teen // Assumption EDGE 
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*K of C Queen of Hearts!  KC Hall,  
every Tuesday. Doors open at 5:00pm  
and drawings begin at 7:00pm!  
*Sunday, October 17th - Collection Drive 

*Saturday, October 30th - Night at the Races 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

Help us celebrate our 150th Anniversary by wearing some of our spirit wear created just for this monumental celebra-
tion and purchase one of the amazing Heritage Books with glorious pictures and an abundance of historical infor-

mation!! What a special time in our  history for our community! Check out the information and order forms by visiting 
our webpage at: www.assumptionbvm.org.  There are also forms in the back of church and in the parish office.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Nancy Sullivan at: mnsullivan74@yahoo.com or (636)240-3393. 

          Saturday, October 2nd 6:30-10pm 
          St Dominic High School 
          $200/table of 8 (beer and wine provided) 
          Questions?  pals@stdominichs.org 
          Raffle Baskets, 50/50 Drawings,  
               Best Decorated Table Contest,   
             Best Dressed Table Contest 

Knights  of  Columbus   

Fall Fish Fry!    
October 1st ~ 5:00-7:00pm 
          *Curb Side Pickup Only  

        Call ahead to order:  
                      636-281-9223 or  

 636-409-1251 
OR order on-line with a credit card:  

knights-of-columbus-council-2269.square.site 
  

Meals include delicious: cod, cat fish 
(or a combo), green beans, coleslaw, 
potato salad and dessert.  $12/meal, 

$13 if paying with credit card. 
    

You can pay either with a credit card or cash.  
H  I  T  P ! … Order ahead on our 
website or by phone, and provide the follow-

ing: cell phone number, desired time of 
pickup, catfish, cod or combo meal.  Park in 
the church parking lot across from the Hall  

near the requested time of pickup and you will 
receive a call from K of C to come pick up 
your order on the upper parking lot of the 

Knights of Columbus Hall.  
 

Save the dates for upcoming Fish Fry’s, 
November 5th, December 3rd!! 
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Weekly Offertory 
 
Actual Collections 
Budget Target 
Surplus / (Shortfall) 

     7/1/2021 - 9/5/2021 
 

$                338,243 
$      395,000 
$          (56,757) 

We are grateful to you for your presence,  

your participation, and your financial  

support of Assumption Parish. 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 

TITHING 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

PSR Christmas Pageant to return this year! 
 

The Knights of Columbus are pleased to announce the return of the Pageant this year. Auditions will 
be held on September 28th and 29th from 5-6 pm in the Day School building.  We will practice in 
the basement of school, on Tuesday or Wednesday of each week from 5-6 before PSR. Your child 
only needs to sign up for one practice a week on either day. All kids from Pre K to 8th grade are invited to participate.  
We will be teaching the kids the Christmas story as well as several traditional Christmas Carols. We need many children 
for several spoken parts as well as parts in the chorus as shepherds and angels.  The show is set for December 15th and 
16th.  If you have questions please contact Ken Thornhill at gocurtis28@gmail.com or call 636-294-7920.  

 

September 5, 2021 
 

$             37,415 
$               50,000 
$                (12,585) 

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

 
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

Loan taken out in 2013 for expansion of our school 
Original Loan                 $ 3,306,127 
Current balance owed              $ 1,327,103 
Monthly payment            $      20,923 
    
 

Last expected payment, August 2026 

Our Monthly Meeting will be held on 
the 3rd Tuesday of the month in the 
Parish Hall.   All are welcome!   
(Next Meeting: Sept 21st) 
 

*We are looking to update our Web-
site.  If you would like to help, please 
contact Heather Wilkinson 
at haw322@yahoo.com 
 

*Soccer and Volleyball seasons start-
ed last weekend!  The first week went 
great.  Much thanks to all volunteers!  
  

*We are in need of referees to work 
the upcoming soccer season this fall.  
These are paid positions, or possibly 
for service hours if you are in high 
school. Contact Soccer Coordinator, 
James Peters if interested 
at jampeters@stcharlessd.org. 
 

*We are also looking for a Basketball 
Coordinator. If you are interested, 
please contact Mike Bardgett, 
mrbardgett@gmail.com. 
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 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Summer Hours - Mon-Thu 8:00am–4:00pm 
                              Fri 8:00am-2:00pm 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is  
held twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at  
314-578.0741. 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

Assumption Sunday Preschool 
Sundays during 10:00am Mass 

~In the Parish Center 
Information/Registration Form 

2021-2022 
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